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Welcome to our new vendors!!! We are very happy to have you with us!   

 

The Top Twelve Sales for October (before discounts): 

#1----$2560.60 

#2----$2028.28 

#3----$1895.10 

#4----$1487.04 

#5----$975.53 

#6----$917.00 

#7----$834.90 

#8----$802.80 

#9----$765.19 

#10---$741.96 

#11---$700.00 

#12---$541.22
Sales for the month of October were $23,088.34. Sales are climbing every month! We have had some 

new customers in the store this month and they were very pleased to find a shop like ours! They loved the 

displays, the great prices and the great merchandise. 

 

November and December will be some of the busiest shopping times of the year. November has Black 

Friday and, yes, we are busy that day. The day after is Small Business Saturday and we will 

concentrate efforts on sales that day. I will do extra advertising for the day, and the store will 

participate in the local Small Business Saturday ads as I have the last few years. I sincerely hope 

that ALL of you will be willing to put a “percentage off’” sale in your booth for the one day. We have 

had good sales on “Small Business Saturday” and I see no reason for it to not be the same this year. 

The date is November 30th, 2019 perfect timing for Christmas sales!  Many shoppers love to support 

the Small Businesses in our area and do a great amount of shopping for the unique gifts they can’t get in 

box stores!  You are welcome to be in the store, near your booths and “Dicker” with the customers if you 

wish. As usual we will offer treats and hot drinks for the customers.  (You are welcome to bring cookies 

etc!) 

 

From the Staff: We appreciate the way the vendors step up and help when things are busy up front! 

 

Staff Concerns: The staff wants you to know that “We Love Our Vendors”! And we appreciate you 

being here! But we do have a few concerns… 

1. Please remember that you need to keep your items within the confines of your booth. It is 

a safety hazard for people as they walk down the aisles.  

2. If you have lights in your booth, please check with staff to see if your lights go out at 

night, if not you need to put a timer on them or take them out. Twinkle lights are fine. 

3. If you have items missing from your booth, please check around the store and ask the 

staff. There is a flier hanging by the daily boxes with a list of places to look. 

4. I have repeatedly asked, and have had a flier on the daily boxes, for vendors to remove 

your display items from the layaway area and the work room. This week I will be tagging 

items that remain with a yellow sign. After 30 days the items will be considered abandoned 

and will be sold under the store number. 

5. Please write legibly on your tags, and if you put a lot of information on the tags, please 

consider using larger tags. 

6. Remember that the displays are managed displays. Ask Linda or other staff members 

before putting your items in the displays. 

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination... 


